
Mrs. Amita Prasad, Additional Secretary, Ministry of Environment, Forest 
and Climate Change visited ICAR-NBAIR 

 

Mrs. Amita Prasad, IAS, Additional Secretary, Ministry of Environment, Forest and Climate 
Change visited ICAR-NBAIR on 25.02.2017 and interacted with scientists. She was welcomed 
by Dr. Chandish R BAllal, Director, NBAIR.  Dr. Ankita Gupta gave a brief talk about NBAIR 
research activities, later Mrs. Amita Prasad interacted with all scientists and discussed the 
problem faced in exchange of specimens, import of natural enemies and explorative studies etc. 
Mrs. Prasad assured the Director and scientists about positive response from the Government. 

 

        
                           Dr. Chandish R Ballal, Director , welcoming Mrs. Amita Prasad 
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               Dr. Ankita Gupta gave a brief talk about NBAIR research activities 



 

                                       Mrs. Amita Prasad interacted with all scientists 


